We gave away packages of organic Pinto Bean seeds with messages of the danger of the Terminator Technology; we had a draw for Jeffrey Smith's Trilogy, a quizz with organic chocolate as prizes. We got 5 pages of the Ban Terminator petition signed which we delivered to our Member of Parliament on April 27th 2007. As we had collected 10 other pages during the last 3 months, it was enough signatures (250) to ask him to table it in the House of Commons which he promised to do before June 2007. 
(Tabling means  he will read out the concern of his constituents on the floor of the House so it is entered in the Hansards , minutes of the House of Commons)
